itika

Sarees & Lehengas

To whomsoever it may concern

This is to hereby certify Ms Devanshi Sareen in appreciation of her work as a
trainee (intern) under Ritika Kumar and Abha Kumar from 2nd July to 30th
September, 2022. She has successfully completed her required 3 months
internship period. She worked as a creative director photoshoots and
promotional content and also acted as a stylist for our models. During this
time, she was an undeniable asset. We wish her best of luck for her future
endeavours.

Sincerely,

Ritika Kumar
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